
Community Visitors usually visit your home.

They check the home is clean and safe.

They check you are getting the help you need.

They talk to staff.

They ask questions.

They listen to you.  

What is a Community Visitor?
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• call the Office of the Public Advocate on

1300 309 337

• send an email to

opa_advice@justice.vic.gov.au

You can tell us if you want a Community Visitor 

to call you.

If you are worried, you can:

mailto:opa_advice@justice.vic.gov.au



